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Electric Distribution Company Contact Information for Act 129 Energy 

Efficiency and Conservation Program – Phase III 

 
On June 11, 2015, the Commission adopted its Act 129 Energy Efficiency & Conservation 

(EE&C) Program Phase III Implementation Order, which prescribed additional incremental 

reductions in electric consumption and peak demand to be met by those electric distribution 

companies (EDCs) with at least 100,000 customers during the Phase III time period: June 1, 

2016 – May 31, 2021.  Listed below are contacts for each EDC to which questions regarding the 

Program and each EDC’s EE&C Plan may be directed. 

 

 

 

Duquesne Light Company 

 

David Defide 

ddefide@duqlight.com 

412-393-6107 

 

PECO Energy Company 

 

Nicholas DeDominicis 

Nicholas.DeDominicis@exeloncorp.com 

267-533-1361 

 

PPL Electric Utilities Corporation 

 

Dirk Chiles 

dschiles@pplweb.com 

484-634-3005 

 

 

Metropolitan Edison Company 

Pennsylvania Electric Company 

Pennsylvania Power Company 

West Penn Power Company 

(collectively, FirstEnergy) 

 

Kent Hatt 

khatt@firstenergycorp.com  

610-921-6218 

 

Ed Miller 

emille3@firstenergycorp.com 

724-838-6119 
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